2025 Regular Meetings

Regular Meetings of ATEC Metropolitan District Nos. 1 & 2, and The Aurora Highlands Metropolitan District Nos. 4, 5, & 6 will be held on the 20th of November 2025 at 1:00 p.m. via video / teleconference*.
*Please view the Meeting Notice specific to each individual meeting to confirm video / teleconference information (including physical meeting location information, when available) for each meeting.  The Meeting Notice is posted on the website at least 24 hours before each meeting.  For questions or assistance with meeting information and/or access, please contact theaurorahighlands@timberlinedc.com or Kathy.Suazo@claconnect.com. 
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